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Comments: The proposed resort at Holland Lake lodge will be extremely detrimental to our local and regional
Montanans who have enjoyed the beauty and simplicity of Holland Lake for decades. Holland Lake has been a
family destination of ours for 40 years and seeing the landscape ruined with structures, parking and warehouses
for the rich to play in is going be devastating. More importantly, we cannot continue to encroach on wildlife the
way we are for the sole purpose of making someone even richer with a resort that probably won't be used year
round. For the love of all that is Montana and our "way of life", please do not approve this development.



